154 DOSORIS LANE • GLEN COVE, NEW YORK 11542-1237 • 516-801-7010 • FAX: 516-801-7019

Dr. Maria L. Rianna Superintendent of Schools mrianna@glencove.k12.ny.us

August 11, 2020

To our Glen Cove School District Community,

As a follow-up to my letter <u>yesterday</u> regarding Governor Andrew Cuomo's announcement about schools reopening across the state and his directive for districts to schedule at least three virtual meetings with parents and guardians, we have finalized those arrangements.

The three virtual meeting dates are:

- Thursday, August 13 at 5:00 p.m.
- Wednesday, August 19 at 12 noon
- Thursday, August 20 at 5:00p.m.

Links for these virtual meetings will be posted on the District's website the morning of the meetings.

In the next few days, building principals will be sending out mailings to all the parents/guardians of students scheduled to attend their building this school year. In this communication, you will have information regarding parental choice to keep your children at home, if you choose, with remote/online learning available to them. It is important this information is reviewed carefully and that parents/guardians let the building principals know their decision by August 21st, by returning the Request for Information form in the self-addressed stamped envelope included in the mailing. This data is critical for our final reopening planning.

Stay well. Stay safe.

Sincerely,

Dr. Maria L. Rianna

Superintendent of Schools